
A Report on 

Farewell Celebration 2025 

The Institute of Vocational Studies on 14th May, 2025 celebrated B.Ed. 2023-25 

Batch Farewell Party with enthusiasm and zeal, marking the end of an important 

chapter in their academic journey. The celebration was organized with great 

energy and affection by the students of Batch 2024-26, who left no stone unturned 

to make the event memorable.  

The Farewell Ceremony began with a warm welcome extended to the outgoing 

students by their juniors. The hall was beautifully decorated, creating a festive 

and emotional environment. The event kicked of with a series of vibrant group 

and solo dance performances by Semester-II students, adding energy and joy to 

the occasion.  

A major highlight of the celebration was the Mr. Farewell and Ms. Farewell 

competition. The contest included a Talent Hunt round where participants 

showcased their unique talent from singing and dancing to poetry and mimicry. 

The event was filled with laughter, applause, and admiration, as each contestant 

brought their own charm to the stage.  

Following the competitions, the winners were crowned with Mr. Rajat Sharma as 

Mr. Farewell and Ms. Vareesha Khatoon as Ms. Farewell and were honored with 

gifts and sashes. All outgoing students received tokens of appreciation and gifts, 

along with heartfelt messages from their juniors and faculty members. The 

celebration concluded with the distribution of refreshments, allowing everyone to 

mingle and share memories.  

The farewell was a perfect blend of emotions like joy, pride, and hope. It was a 

tribute to the Semester-IV students who leave behind a legacy of hard work, 

friendship, and inspiration for their juniors to follow.  

Dr. Mandira Gupta, Principal wished the outgoing batch all the best in their future 

endeavors.  

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the Day 

  

  
 

 

 



 

  

  



 

 
 
 
 

 


